


GRK
At the end of last term pupils 
enjoyed a successful trip to 
Birdworld where they engaged with 
a talk on Evolution and met a range 
of animals and birds,  including a 
gecko named Dave and a blue and 
gold macaw named Noddy. Pupils 
had a great time walking around 
the park and watching the penguin 
feed, despite the rain, and were a 
real asset to the school. 

BTEC
BTEC has o� ered some really 
exiting opportunities throughout 
last term as the allotment has 
started to take shape in preparation 
for this summer. Pupils have 
undertaken some big projects such 
as building the ferret enclosure 
where all three ferrets are now 
happily living. Pupils have made 
great progress with the horses and 
grown in con� dence. We are all 
excited that the sun has started to 
shine ready for lots more outside 
work in the coming term. 

Art
Art has been a keen feature 
lately, with pupils painting 
‘social media stones,’ door 
handle signs, pink and blue 
gender art and making their 
own bean bags for our home 
made corn hole game! � e 
maker space is being used 
more regularly now and it is a 
great place for our pupils to get 
creative. 

Reading Club
Reading club has started at 
lunchtime at GRK with a 
range of students engaging 
with Harry Potter! � is will 
help the pupils that take part 
develop their literacy skills 
and it is a great calm way to 
relax at lunch and enjoy a well 
loved novel!

Google
We have embraced Google 
Classroom at GRK with pupils 
working on ipads in maths, 
creating their own Google Slides 
presentation in history and using 
Google Docs on a weekly basis in 
pupil log book sessions to re� ect 

on the excellent work happening 
in their BTEC sessions. Pupils have 
taken to this really well and their 
/sites are really taking shape and 
re� ecting their interests and ideas. 

Work Experience
Work Experience has gone from 
strength to strength with some 
pupils taking up placements 
outside of GRK, with excellent 
feedback, and our younger pupils 
have been working on the farm. 
Pupils have been making their 
own sandwiches at school in the 
morning and setting out for their 
day of work which is embedding a 
great work ethic and some valuable 
skills. Pupils also committed fully 
on one of the snow days and a� er a 
full day of work we � nished with a 
snow man competition which was 
great fun. 
For up to date news and events 
visit our social media channels 
and our blog thegreenroomschool.
com/blog
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